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Release no. 1/2009 
 
 

Specification of expectations for 2008 
- revenues and EBITDA in line with previously announced expectations 

 
Due to the general market uncertainty, the management of Columbus IT wishes to specify the expecta-
tions for 2008 more precisely. 
 
The previously announced expectations for 2008 were total revenues in the level of DKK 1,000M and an 
EBITDA of DKK 60-65M. 
 
The specified expectations for 2008 are total revenues in the level of DKK 990M and an EBITDA in the 
level of DKK 60-61M. 
 
Considering the financial turbulence and the general uncertainty about the global economy, the man-
agement is very satisfied with the development.  
 
Auditing of figures for 2008 is currently in progress, and Columbus IT will publish the Financial State-
ments 2008 on March 23rd, 2009, in accordance with the published financial calendar. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Ib Kunøe     Claus E. Hansen 
Chairman of the Board   Chief Executive Officer 
Columbus IT Partner A/S  Columbus IT Partner A/S 

 
 

 
 
Contact for further details: 
CEO Claus E. Hansen or CFO Heine Thorsgaard, T: (+45) 70 20 50 00. 
 
 
Translation: In the event of any inconsistency between this document and the Danish language version, the Danish language 
version shall be the governing version.  
 


